
 

TOWN OF BRUNSWICK 

PUBLIC HEARING 

MARCH 10, 2022 6:45 p.m. 

TOWN HALL 
 

Board Members Present: Supervisor Herrington, Councilman Christian, Councilman 

Sullivan, Councilman Balistreri and Councilman Cipperly. 

Board Members Absent: None.  

Also Present: Town Attorney, Thomas Cioffi and Town Clerk, William J. Lewis. 

 

Supervisor Herrington called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. The purpose of the meeting 

was to hold a Public Hearing to accept public comment on Introductory Local Law No. 1 of 

2022. This law would extend the current moratorium on two family and multi-family home 

construction for an additional six (6) months through September 18, 2022.   

 

Supervisor Herrington asked the Town Clerk to read the complete Notice of Public Hearing 

into the record. The Notice had been posted on the Town Website, the Town Hall bulletin 

board and published in The Eastwick Press. 

 

Attorney Cioffi explained that the current moratorium will expire on March 18, 2022. 

Meetings concerning the potential zoning changes for two family and multi-family homes, 

have been ongoing and hopefully will not take all the additional time stated in this 

Introductory Local Law. The meetings are also allowing review of some other items in the 

recently updated Zoning Law which have come to light that may need revisions. 

 

Supervisor Herrington opened the Public Hearing. 

 

VISITORS WHO WISH TO SPEAK: 
None. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Supervisor Herrington requested a motion to close the public hearing and adjourn the 

meeting. Councilman Sullivan made the motion which was seconded by Councilman 

Balistreri. The motion was unanimously approved. The meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

William J. Lewis 

Town Clerk 


